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Activity Report of Blood Donation Camp 2017 
 

Awareness Talk, 2017 

Gokhale Memorial Girls’ College had organized a Blood Donation Awareness Talk on 

Thursday,16th November,2017, at college premises. Prof. Debabrata Ray, a founder member of 

Association of Voluntary Blood Donors, W.B., delivered the said talk. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

   

 

Voluntary Blood Donation Camp on 18th November, 2017 

 
A Voluntary Blood Donation Camp was organized in the Gokhale Memorial Girls’ College 

Campus in collaboration with Association of Voluntary Blood Donors, W.B. and with assistance 

from SSKM Hospital Blood Bank on 18/11/17.Students, ex-students, teachers, and staffs of the 

college donated Blood voluntarily.  

 

Each donors received a blood bank credit card from the Blood Bank. Those who participated as a 

volunteer of the said camp received the Certificate of appreciation from the College. Both 

Donors and Volunteers received a special Badge from the college. 

 

Total no. of Donors: 30. 

Total no. of Volunteers: 27. 
 

 

      

       

Felicitation by Blood Donation 

Committee Members 
Prof. Debabrata Ray delivering the Awareness 
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Registration Process Blood donation 

Blood Bank Credit Card Special Badge 


